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Dear Miss. Parker,

Having a year of experience in the computer science field and a bachelor’s degree in
computer science, I am currently pursuing my master’s degree at San Francisco Bay
University. My name is Samantha Wilson and I am a positive, self-motivated, and innovative
person who loves to learn new knowledge. I researched and found out that SFBU is
providing scholarships to Master of Science in Computer Science (MSCS) program
graduates.

During my time in the field, my team and I developed an application together. The application
is named Green Bin, allowing users to find the nearest recycle spot so that they can recycle
waste instead of throwing all trash into the general bin. This was invented to inspire and
provide convenience to the community to care more about the environment.

I have been working as a software developer at The Silver Logic for a year and I believe
there is more that I can learn from SFBU. I hope to continue my studies, to be inspired
continuously, and to give back to the environment by putting my knowledge and skills into
effective use.

In this application, I have also attached my curriculum vitae for your review. I believe that the
skills I have gained through my experiences make me the perfect candidate for this
scholarship. I would also be honored to be allowed an opportunity for a meeting with you to
further discuss my candidacy. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time should you
have any other inquiries. Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you
soon.

Sincerely,

﻿Samantha Wilson




